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29June2004 

Dr Steve Buckland 
Director-General 
Queensland Health 
GPO Box 48 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Dear Steve 

, . . .  . i . . .  

Queensland 
Govern men t 

Office of the 
Public Service Commissioner 

I refer to your letter dated 7 June 2004 regarding the,proposed changes to the organisational 
structure of the Corporate Office for Queensland Health. 

I have provided a brief to the Premier on this matter in accordance with the Policy - 
Proposals for Organisational Restructure and he has noted your proposal. 

Should you have further queries, please contact, Ms Kay Power, Policy Research Officer, 
Executive Management on telephone 322 46587, or email kay.power@prerniers.qld.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

George OjFarrell 
Acting Piblic Service Ccimnissioxaer 

Level 3 61 Mary Street Brisbane 
PO Box 190 Brisbane Albert Street 
Queensland 4002 Australia 
Telephone +617 3227 6379 
Facsimile +617 3224 6635 . 
Website www.opsrne.qld.gov.au 
ABN 30 968 845 950 


